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Divorce Salman Akhtar 2016-12-07 A valuable resource for clinicians, Divorce:
Emotional Impact and Therapeutic Interventions demonstrates how therapists and
patients can work through a divorce to yield deeper insights into the self,
greater tolerance of one’s own limitations, and lay the groundwork for contentment
with a future partner.
Coordinazione genitoriale. Una guida pratica per i professionisti del diritto di
famiglia Debra K. Carter 2014-04-30T00:00:00+02:00 1305.193
Surviving Divorce, Fourth Edition Pamela Weintraub 2014-03-04 Beginning with
cautionary advice and enabling the reader to be sure divorce is the right answer,
the book moves right to the steps one should take before confronting one's spouse
with the decision. The book then moves on to cover the following along with many
other topics: - 21 strategic steps to planning for divorce. - The things one needs
to do when the decision to divorce is made. - How to divorce in the least
expensive and most expeditious way. - What to look for in and what to ask of one's
legal representative. - How to avoid all-out warfare. - Breaking the news to one's
children. - Custody and visitation. - Single parenting. - Dealing with emotions.
Michigan Law Review 2014
A Politically Incorrect Feminist Phyllis Chesler 2018-08-28 A powerful and
revealing memoir about the pioneers of modern-day feminism Phyllis Chesler was a
pioneer of Second Wave Feminism. Chesler and the women who came out swinging
between 1972-1975 integrated the want ads, brought class action lawsuits on behalf
of economic discrimination, opened rape crisis lines and shelters for battered
women, held marches and sit-ins for abortion and equal rights, famously took over
offices and buildings, and pioneered high profile Speak-outs. They began the
first-ever national and international public conversations about birth control and
abortion, sexual harassment, violence against women, female orgasm, and a woman’s
right to kill in self-defense. Now, Chesler has juicy stories to tell. The
feminist movement has changed over the years, but Chesler knew some of its first
pioneers, including Gloria Steinem, Kate Millett, Flo Kennedy, and Andrea Dworkin.
These women were fierce forces of nature, smoldering figures of sin and soul, rock
stars and action heroes in real life. Some had been viewed as whores, witches, and
madwomen, but were changing the world and becoming major players in history. In A
Politically Incorrect Feminist, Chesler gets chatty while introducing the reader
to some of feminism's major players and world-changers.
De ongeneeslijke romanticus Frank Tallis 2018-06-15 In ‘De ongeneeslijke
romanticus’ doet befaamd en ervaren psychotherapeut Frank Tallis verslag van de
ziekten die liefde kan voortbrengen. Liefde maakt en breekt ons, iedereen kent
liefde, iedereen wil liefde, iedereen wordt wel eens verliefd, iedereen kent het
verlies van liefde. En als er iets grondig misgaat in de liefde kunnen de
consequenties verschrikkelijk zijn. Liefdesverdriet en onbeantwoorde liefde zijn
immers geen triviale problemen. Tallis heeft tal van verschillende mensen in
therapie gehad – van aristocraten, multimiljonairs en filmsterren, tot
buschauffeurs en mensen die in schrijnende armoede leven. Grote geleerdheid,
rijkdom en status brengen geen soelaas; liefde is de grote gelijkmaker.
Responding to Domestic Violence Eve S Buzawa 2011-01-20 This new edition of the
authors’ best-selling text explores the response to domestic violence today, not
only by the criminal justice system, but also by social service and health care
agencies. After providing a brief theoretical overview of the causes of domestic
violence and its prevalence in our society and its causes, the authors cover such
key topics as barriers to intervention, variations in arrest practices, the role
of state and federal legislation, and case prosecution. Focusing on both victims
and offenders, the book includes unique chapters on models for judicial
intervention, domestic violence and health, and children and domestic violence.
Gender and Domestic Violence Brenda Russell 2022 "Physical, psychological, and
sexual abuse among intimate partners, commonly known as domestic violence, but
more recently as intimate partner violence or IPV, is a significant social and
public health problem in the United States and worldwide. IPV had long been
considered private by law enforcement, rarely investigated by social science
researchers, and poorly understood by mental health professionals. In the 1980s, a
series of well-publicized court cases, such as Thurman v. City of Torrington
(1985), brought to light the grossly inadequate law enforcement response at the
time, which allowed repeat offenders to avoid prosecution while their partners
continued to be victimized, often fatally. In response, a grassroots victim
advocacy movement established shelter and other services for victims while
lobbying state legislatures across the United States, and subsequently to Canada,
the U.K., and other nations, to enact new laws that would hold offenders
accountable (Buzawa & Buzawa, 2002; Russell, 2010)"-I Want Out Sean Collinson 2013-02 We do not see things as they are, we see things
as we are. When you change your perception, you change your results., Custody, and
Child Support Sometimes life can take turns which we are unprepared for. Divorce
is one of those detours in life that rock the foundation upon which we live.
Without proper guidance and support, divorce can seem like an overwhelming and
frightening path. Fortunately, there is hope! This book provides that vital
guidance and support. In "I Want Out," Family and Divorce Mediation Expert Sean
Collinson provides practical and psychological insights which are derived from his
many years of experience in the family law system. In this must have book, Sean
educates and helps change perceptions in order to achieve successful results by
operating in reality verses heated emotion. Sean writes from the heart, from
experience, and from the point of view of an ally. "I Want Out" provides the
reader with insights, ideas, and wisdom on divorce, child custody, child support,
mediation, lawyers, and so much more. It is filled with information to get you
successfully through these challenging times. "I Want Out" speaks to those who are
contemplating divorce, going through divorce or are unmarried and dealing with
paternity issues and concerns. It lends an opportunity to evaluate the situation,
create a plan of action, and ultimately, to make educated decisions toward a
solution that can help you get your life back on track and allow you to move on.
AVOID COMMON MISTAKES ? PROTECT YOURSELF! ?You don?t get what you deserve; you get
what you negotiate.? -Sean Collinson ? Take control of your situation with
assertiveness and strategic thinking ? Learn how to deal with difficult
personalities ? Learn how to protect yourself and make better choices
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University of Arkansas at Little Rock Law Review 1999
Don't Alienate the Kids! Bill Eddy 2010-03-30 An examination of the child
alienation problem from the perspective of a lawyer/therapist/mediator who trains
professionals on managing high-conflict disputes.
Make Any Divorce Better! Ed Sherman 2009-08-13 Divorce is a difficult passage, but
there are practical things any couple can do, individually or together, to make
the transition as painless as possible. Every divorcing couple needs the guidance
in this book because, without it, the process will not go smoothly. Author Ed
Sherman, an attorney with 35 years of experience and over 45,000 successful cases,
shows how most divorces fit one of five profiles. He helps readers discover their
profile then leads them through the process, step by step, of overcoming what can
otherwise turn into major mental and monetary roadblocks. Through its
communication, organizational, and negotiation tools, Make Any Divorce Better! not
only saves readers money, but puts them - not lawyers or the courts - in charge of
the process, allowing them to get it done faster, with a minimum of emotional and
financial expense, and move on with their lives.
Je kunt je hart helen Louise Hay 2014-06-04 Hoop en licht na rouw en verlies.
Bestsellerauteur Louise Hay en rouwexpert David Kessler bundelen hun kennis en
kunde op het gebied van het helen van verdriet. Je kunt je hart helen beschrijft
de emoties die zich voordoen als een relatie stukloopt, een huwelijk eindigt in
een scheiding, een geliefde overlijdt, je wordt ontslagen of je je huisdier
verliest. Je leert je gevoelens te doorleven en met compassie terug te kijken naar
de mooie momenten. Dit boek geeft je daarmee de moed om ook andere nare situaties
in de toekomst het hoofd te kunnen bieden. Door de unieke combinatie van David
Kesslers ervaring in het omgaan met verdriet en de affirmaties van Louise Hay
helpt dit boek je niet alleen om te gaan met verlies of rouw, maar zorgt het
ervoor dat je echt je hart kunt helen. Louise Hay is sinds haar eerste boek Je
kunt je leven helen bestsellerauteur en heeft wereldwijd meer dan 50 miljoen
boeken verkocht. Ze is een veelgevraagd spreker en metafysisch leermeester. David
Kessler is een zeer invloedrijke deskundige en spreker op het gebied van
rouwverwerking. Hij heeft hierover meerdere boeken geschreven. Kessler heeft onder
anderen Elizabeth Taylor, Jamie Lee Curtis en Marianne Williamson bijgestaan in
het verwerken van hun verlies.
The Black Hole of High Conflict Brook D. Olsen 2011-11-11 “As went the marriage so
goes the divorce” and “Stay away from the flypaper!” These were the most important
words spoken to me when I was going through my own high conflict divorce some 13
years ago. My therapist's advice changed the way I thought about nearly everything
that happened from that point forward and, most importantly, how I reacted to
events during the 2-1/2 year divorce process. If you have been caught up in the
long and painful path of a high conflict divorce you will probably agree with
these statements. If you are just beginning the divorce process, please take time
to reflect on these statements. I believe they will save you great pain and help
you find your way through this most treacherous time.If you are reading this
material you are likely someone who is looking (or knows someone who is looking)
for answers regarding the cycle and traits of a high conflict divorce. In the
pages to come I will give you a perspective that you may not hear from the
established minds in the worlds of family law or mental health. My goal is to
offer you a highly effective process to navigate through high conflict divorce,
and get you to think outside of the traditional “box”. I have developed leadingedge strategies that have been enormously successful in helping clients and
students through the maze of high conflict divorce. Most Family Court
professionals believe that all parents have to find a way to co-parent and
generate orders that reflect this, even in the face of clear evidence that in high
conflict situations, co-parenting only makes the problem worse. These beliefs
about co-parenting are based on the normal behavior of the vast majority of
separated parents (around 70%). Parents in the remaining high conflict group
(around 30%) are not capable of co-parenting in the traditional sense.
Familiarizing yourself with the traits and behaviors of high conflict
personalities is probably the single most important undertaking necessary to
changing the way YOU think, react and behave when it comes to dealing with the
other parent. It isn't advanced psychology to state that most all of our
worldviews and behaviors are a product of our history. Examining the history of
your relationship, as well as any childhood issues experienced by you or the other
parent, will help you not only understand better the other parent's point of view,
but will give you a good predictor of the behavior to come.This book will change
how you think and what you believe regarding the family court system, and free you
from the recurring nightmare of being entangled in a fight that makes no sense. It
is not intended to be digested in one sitting. Exercises are included at the end
of each chapter and will require extra time and effort. If you choose to use them,
they will enhance your understanding and effectiveness of the material presented.
These are contemplative exercises of the material presented in each chapter.
Will I Ever Be Free of You? Karyl McBride 2016-03-15 The first book for the
millions of daughters suffering from the emotional abuse of selfish, self-involved
mothers, "Will I Ever Be Good Enough?" provides the expert advice readers need to
overcome debilitating histories and reclaim their lives.
Defusing the High-Conflict Divorce Bernard Gaulier 2006-11 DEFUSING THE HIGHCONFLICT DIVORCE is a practical guide for therapists, attorneys, social workers,
clergy, custody evaluators, and others who work with angry divorcing couples. The
book offers a unique set of proven programs for quelling the hostility in highconflict co-parenting couples, and "defusing" their prolonged, bitter and
emotional struggles.
Early Identification of Risk Factors for Parental Abduction 2001 The Office of
Juvenile Justice and Delinquency Prevention of the U.S. Department of Justice
presents the full text of a bulletin entitled "Early Identification of Risk
Factors for Parental Abduction," published in March 2001. The bulletin discusses
the risk factors associated with parental kidnapping and strategies that may be
used to intervene with families at greatest risk. The bulletin highlights research
findings related to the risk factors and the effectiveness of the legal system's
response to family abduction.
Win Your Child Custody War Charlotte Hardwick 2005-11-16 Win Your Child Custody
War, is impressive in both its depth and its breadth. It is a practical "how-to"
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book, but it is extremely well researched and covers every imaginable custodial
issue. No one involved in a custodial battle should enter the courtroom without
first reading it. With this book everybody wins--mothers, fathers, and especially
the children. The use of the military metaphor throughout (including a photo of a
child in a Marine Corps dress uniform on the cover) is in recognition of two
salient facts about custody disputes: they can be psychologically as brutal as
war; and the stakes can be extremely high. Yet, the book demonstrates with details
and documents, that negotiations are possible, and if the welfare of the child has
the highest priority, both sides can win.I would advise you, however, NOT to go
into court without having first read this remarkable book. Over the course of 640
triple-columned pages, Hardwick shares her personal experience and her painfully
accumulated knowledge on just about every conceivable aspect of the child custody
wars while guiding the reader toward a powerful strategy. If you don't have this
book you are likely to be overmatched; indeed if your attorney doesn't have this
book, he or she is likely to be overmatched. In fact, I would say that the first
thing you should do after reading the book yourself, is buy a copy for your
attorney and somehow persuade him or her to open the pages and to start reading-anywhere in the book. I promise you your attorney will learn facts, ideas,
strategies new to him or her. The expanse and depth of the material presented here
quite frankly amazed me. This extensive tome constitutes an entire course not only
in child custody disputes but in human psychology, parenting, and the law itself.
Some items: There are 91 pages citing, summarizing, quoting from, and referencing
relevant cases and decisions.There is a detailed guide on how to negotiate and
what conflict resolution is all about;a chapter on how to handle discovery and
depositions; another on judges, what to expect from them and how you might get a
good one or avoid a bad one; there's guidance on what to expect in court and how
to present yourself and your case; how to select an attorney; what your case is
likely to cost and how to discover the assets of your adversaries, including (this
floored me) hidden assets such as "Overpayments to the IRS". You will learn about
how much you can expect to pay or receive in child support, and again how to gauge
assets, including hidden income such as "excessive deductions on paychecks" --a
nice dodge which amounts to loaning Uncle Sam the money until tax time! You will
also: --Discover how to handle psychologists and other "evaluators" and influence
them to your advantage. For example beware of the "halo effect." (Have your side
evaluated by the psychologist first to secure that effect.) --Understand what
psychological tests can be given and what they can mean in the dispute. Sometimes
the judge makes the court-ordered decision of a professional binding, so that "you
have in fact a new judge." --Appreciate the role of other experts, what they can
and cannot do to further your case, and how to evaluate and get a reliable expert
who will make an effective witness.--Learn the value of keeping a detailed log of
everything pertaining to your case and its possible use as documentation. Hardwick
presents this with some tips on how e-mail and computer files can come back to
haunt you if you share the wrong information, even anonymously or through the
assumption of an Internet moniker.--Become knowledgeable about lie detectors and
their use and misuse and the reach of DNA testing.--Know which problems or
accusations are issues and which are non-issues in the eyes of the law. For
example, child endangerment is an issue; a "blended" family is not. Physical abuse
is an issue; false accusations may or may not be. --Be introduced to the infamous
Parental Alienation Syndrome (PAS) in which one parent tries to alienate the child
from the other parent through lies and distortions. PAS includes "The Grand Lie"
in which one side falsely accuses the other of child sexual abuse, a charge that
is hard to become completely free of, regardless of the truth of the
accusation.Hardwick even includes some humor with eleven ways on how to know
"You've Been in Court Too Long" (from Dean Hughson). If this isn't enough there is
a presentation of ingrained psychological strategies that you might use or
encounter such as the famous "Tit for Tat" from game theory or the sneaky
"Tranquilizer" who lulls you to inattention and then takes advantage.There is a
Glossary of Terms and a detailed Index as well as a lot information on resources
throughout. There's even a chapter on lies and how to correct them (should you be
the liar!).The mass of information and the sharp, sound guidance contained herein
really amount to a post graduate course in child custody disputes. Even so I was
almost as much impressed with Hardwick's assertive, no-nonsense writing style and
organization that managed to painlessly inform while emphasizing a positive
approach.
The Scientific Basis of Child Custody Decisions Robert M. Galatzer-Levy 2009-03-23
The legal system requires mental health professionals to provide research
summaries to support their evaluations in child custody cases. Contributions from
leading developmental researchers, legal professionals, and clinicians describe
how scientific evidence is properly used in court. Timely and current, this book
helps evaluators access the best information to fulfill their obligations to their
clients and the court. The Second Edition adds chapters on family observation,
parental alienation, and sexual abuse. Forensic psychologists, family lawyers, and
judges will be equipped with the most current information to aid in custody
decisions.
The Battle and Backlash Rage On Stacey Elin Rossi 2004-07-07 In The Battle and
Backlash Rage On: Why feminism cannot be obsolete edited by Stacey Elin Rossi, hot
topics include: misogyny, antifeminism and/or bigotry in "men's rights" groups and
"feminist" groups (such as ifeminists); critiques of the mainstream view that
feminism is an outdated idea and no longer needed; contemporary obstacles to
overcoming backlash, such as corrupt manipulation of data in antifeminist
rhetoric; and the like. Issues covered include: Rhetorical denial that men hold
the responsibility to end rape Me-too-ism by some men in regard to women's only
programs, such as healthcare Distortion of the image of the father by mens rights
groups Implicit and explicit misogyny and antifeminism among ifeminists and mens
rightists Sexism and the patriarchal birthright in divorce and its harm to
children manifest in the custodial decisions taking away children from their
mothers and leaving them in the hands of the abuser Prevalence of domestic
violence and its impact on the nations children Backlash against an ill-informed
view of affirmative action and political correctness that allegedly gives
privilege, particularly to women The compendium presents a combination of
scholarly and nonscholarly works, a blend that appeals to both academics and
nonacademics alike. Its ultimate purpose is to demonstrate that feminism works for
the benefit of all humankind and *not*, as claimed, to the detriment of men. These
articles and essays will hopefully demystify the issues, give a desperately needed
more powerful force in favor of feminism, and serve to controvert rampant
antifeminism, which can be, in effect, cleverly masqueraded misogyny. This
material is all rather cutting-edge. No volume to date has encompassed these very
current developments in the sexual political landscape. All over the westernized
world, the cultural melee surrounding the issue of sex/gender sounds like a
cacophony of agitated voices screaming in rage. From angryharry blaming global
warming on feminists, as well as rape on women, the very victims themselves,1 to
MS Magazine bulletin board participants claiming that men hate women2, the
ideological battle seems to be at a greater intensity than ever before. However,
this battle remains relatively confined to the fringes of society and to academe;
feminism per se is no longer part of our cultural mainstream. While women all over
the world, particularly in developing countries, are increasingly associating
themselves with the label feminist, women in the United States seem to be
abandoning the term in droves. From boardrooms to bedrooms, not the four letter
version but the eight letter F-word appears verboten. As criticized by some
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European feminists, American women, particularly those otherwise-would-be
feminists, dont like to offend their men. Standing by their men, they have begun
to increasingly eschew feminism and even have begun to join the ranks of the enemy
the mens rightists. A search on the internet for articles and essays may produce
thousands of hits on the obsoleteness of feminism; however, polls and general
trends indicate that the vast majority of women, as well as men, believe in gender
equity. One might hear a young woman say, contradictorily, Sure, I believe women
should be equal to men, but Im not a feminist. According to Geni Hawkins, Somehow,
the term nazi has gotten tacked onto the end of the word [feminist], and the
prevailing opinion seems to have become that the word connotes a shrill, manhating, bra-burning (I'm surprised they're not still going off about us bobbing
our hair), unfulfilled female.3 One major unresolved and possibly unresolvable
problem is, unsurprisingly, just how to proceed in such a splintered and
alienating movement, and one that has been given such a bad reputation. Like so
many other cultural stereotypes, such as the shad
Toxic Divorce: A Workbook for Alienated Parents Kathleen M. Reay 2012-07-10 Are
you an alienated parent dealing with a toxic divorce?Is your former spouse making
derogatory remarks about you to your children?Have your children become really
angry with you?Is your ex claiming that your children don't want to see you
anymore?Do you children no longer want to have anything to do with your family,
friends, or pets?Is your ex resisting or refusing to cooperate by not allowing you
access to your children?If you answer yes to one or more questions, then parental
alienation (PA) or parental alienation syndrome (PAS) may be occurring. This
workbook will provide the knowledge, understanding, real-life examples, step-bystep directions, and powerful strategies to deal with the ramifications of PA or
PAS.Alienated parents will learn effective ways to overcome negative thoughts,
feelings, and behaviors that can stand in the way of rebuilding loving
relationships with their children. Mental health and legal professionals will find
the information in this book extremely valuable to help their clients and work in
the best interests of alienated children.
De duivelsverzen Salman Rushdie 2010 Vrijmoedig spel met het islamitische
geloofsgoed waarin twee Indiase acteurs na een val uit een vliegtuig goed en kwaad
belichamen.
Leven met een borderliner Randi Kreger 2003
Violence Against Women in Families and Relationships EVAN STARK 2009-06-08 The
fight to end domestic violence consists of community-based services for battered
women, laws and policies to combat the problem, a broad spectrum of frequentlyinnovative programs to protect or otherwise support abused women and children, a
dramatic shift in media portrayals of violence against women, and a growing public
critique of unacceptable forms of power and control in relationships. These
volumes offer another weapon in that battle.||Violence against Women in Families
and Relationships takes stock of all of the ways in which legislation, programs
and services, and even public attitudes have impacted victims, offenders, and
communities over the last few decades. Contributors pay special attention to how
race, class, and cultural differences affect the experience of abuse. They explore
the efficacy of interventions, and they provide compelling real-life examples to
illustrate issues and challenges. Our society has made an enormous investment in
stopping abuse in families and relationships, but numerous questions still remain.
Many of those questions are answered in these pages, as experts uncover the
realities of domestic violence and the toll it takes on families, individuals,
communities, and society at large.
Lang en gelukkig uit elkaar Katherine Woodward Thomas 2016-08-18 Het
vijfstappenplan voor conscious uncoupling is bedacht om stellen die uit elkaar
gaan over het moeilijke pad van een scheiding te helpen, door ze hun relatie
bewust af te laten sluiten. Lees hier meer! Lang en gelukkig uit elkaar Toen
Gwyneth Paltrow in 2014 scheidde van Chris Martin, gebruikte ze de term conscious
uncoupling voor het harmonieuze en wederzijdse besluit om uit elkaar te gaan.
Populair geworden door relatie-expert Katherine Woodward is deze term synoniem
geworden voor een scheiding waarbij beide partners accepteren dat ze een rol
hebben gespeeld bij het uit elkaar gaan en - nog belangrijker - het samen werken
aan een functionele en gezonde manier om in de toekomst met elkaar om te gaan, wat
met name praktisch is in het geval van co-ouderschap. Het vijfstappenplan voor
conscious uncoupling is bedacht om stellen die uit elkaar gaan over het moeilijke
pad van een scheiding te helpen, door ze hun relatie bewust af te laten sluiten op
een manier die een optimistische toekomst mogelijk maakt. Lang en gelukkig uit
elkaar laat zien dat scheiden ook een goede ervaring kan zijn.
Rules of Estrangement Joshua Coleman, PhD 2021-03-02 A guide for parents whose
adult children have cut off contact that reveals the hidden logic of estrangement,
explores its cultural causes, and offers practical advice for parents trying to
reestablish contact with their adult children. “Finally, here’s a hopeful,
comprehensive, and compassionate guide to navigating one of the most painful
experiences for parents and their adult children alike.”—Lori Gottlieb,
psychotherapist and New York Times bestselling author of Maybe You Should Talk to
Someone Labeled a silent epidemic by a growing number of therapists and
researchers, estrangement is one of the most disorienting and painful experiences
of a parent's life. Popular opinion typically tells a one-sided story of parents
who got what they deserved or overly entitled adult children who wrongly blame
their parents. However, the reasons for estrangement are far more complex and
varied. As a result of rising rates of individualism, an increasing cultural
emphasis on happiness, growing economic insecurity, and a historically recent
perception that parents are obstacles to personal growth, many parents find
themselves forever shut out of the lives of their adult children and
grandchildren. As a trusted psychologist whose own daughter cut off contact for
several years and eventually reconciled, Dr. Joshua Coleman is uniquely qualified
to guide parents in navigating these fraught interactions. He helps to alleviate
the ongoing feelings of shame, hurt, guilt, and sorrow that commonly attend these
dynamics. By placing estrangement into a cultural context, Dr. Coleman helps
parents better understand the mindset of their adult children and teaches them how
to implement the strategies for reconciliation and healing that he has seen work
in his forty years of practice. Rules of Estrangement gives parents the language
and the emotional tools to engage in meaningful conversation with their child, the
framework to cultivate a healthy relationship moving forward, and the ability to
move on if reconciliation is no longer possible. While estrangement is a complex
and tender topic, Dr. Coleman's insightful approach is based on empathy and
understanding for both the parent and the adult child.
Parenting Coordination Dr. Debra K. Carter, Ph.D. 2011-02-18 Parenting
Coordination is a child-centered process for conflicted divorced and divorcing
parents. The Parenting Coordinator (PC) makes decisions to help high-conflict
parents who cannot agree to parenting decisions on their own. This professional
text serves as a training manual for use in all states and provinces which utilize
Parenting Coordination, addressing the intervention process and the science that
supports it. The text offers up-to-date research, a practical guide for training,
service provision, and references to relevant research for quality parenting
coordination practice. Specifically, this book describes the integrated model of
Parenting Coordination, including the Parent Coordinator's professional role,
responsibilities, protocol for service, and ethical guidelines.
Family Law Leslie Joan Harris 2018-02-27 Family Law, Sixth Edition is a modern and
teachable casebook, offering comprehensive coverage and a mix of interdisciplinary
materials. It compares innovative developments in some states with the
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reaffirmation of traditional principles in others, and does so in the context of a
wider focus on family and the state, the role of mediating institutions, and the
efficacy of law and particular methods of enforcing the law. The casebook deals
with the complexity of family law both in the organization of the
chapters—separate units on family contracts, jurisdiction, and practice, for
example, can be shortened, skipped, or taught in almost any order—and the
diversity of material within each chapter. Each unit combines primary cases with
comprehensive notes, supplemented with academic and policy analyses that provide a
foundation for evaluation. Detailed problems extend the coverage or apply the
commentary to real world examples. Key Features: A streamlined and updated chapter
on the legal significance of being married, including an updated section on
reproductive rights to reflect the potential influence of Whole Woman’s Health v.
Hellersted Major revisions to the chapters on marriage and informal domestic
partnerships to reflect the impact of Obergefell v. Hodges A complete update of
the parentage cases to incorporate the latest developments on same-sex partners,
three parent recognition, third party visitation, adoption, and assisted
reproduction Revised sections on the role of settlement agreements and out-ofcourt processes in divorce and the dissolution of relationships Coverage of crossdisciplinary topics, including financial principles, genetics/statistics, clinical
psychology, social history, policy discussions, counseling, negotiation, ADR, and
ethics
The High-Conflict Custody Battle Amy J. L. Baker 2014-01-11 A team of legal and
psychology experts presents a practical guidebook for parents engaged in a highconflict custody battle that will help navigate this difficult process and provide
the skills for maintaining a healthy relationship with their children. Original.
Divorce in North Carolina Eric Trosch 2017-03-01 Providing accurate and objective
information to help make the right decisions during a divorce in North Carolina,
this guide provides answers to more than 350 queries such as What is the mediation
process in North Carolina and is it required? How quickly can one get a divorce?
Who decides who gets the cars, the pets, and the house? What actions might
influence child custody? How are bills divided and paid during the divorce? How
much will a divorce cost? and Will a spouse have to pay some or all attorney fees?
Structured in a question-and-answer format, this divorce handbook provides clear
and concise responses to help build confidence and give the peace of mind needed
to meet the challenges of a divorce proceeding.
Splitting Bill Eddy 2021-07-01 This highly anticipated second edition of Splitting
includes new chapters on abuse, alienation, and false allegations; as well as
information about the four types of domestic violence, protective orders, and
child custody disputes. Are you divorcing someone who’s making the process as
difficult as possible? Are they sending you nasty emails, falsifying the truth,
putting your children in the middle, abusing you, or abusing the system? Are they
“persuasive blamers,” manipulating and fooling court personnel to get them on
their side? If so, you need this book. For more than ten years, Splitting has
served as the ultimate guide for people divorcing a high conflict person, one who
often has borderline or narcissistic (or even antisocial) personality disorder.
Among other things, it has saved readers thousands of dollars, helped them keep
custody of their children, and effectively guided them through a difficult legal
and emotional process. Written by a family law attorney and therapist, and the
author of Stop Walking on Eggshells, Splitting is an essential legal and
psychological guide for anyone divorcing a persuasive blamer: someone who suffers
from borderline personality disorder (BPD), narcissistic personality disorder
(NPD), and/or antisocial personality disorder (ASPD). This second edition includes
new information about antisocial personalities; expanded information about
domestic violence, child abuse, alienation, and false allegations; how to approach
protective orders and deal with child custody disputes; and a new chapter on how
to successfully present your case to decision makers. Turn to this guide to help
you: Predict what your spouse may do or say in court Take control of your case
with assertiveness and strategic thinking Choose a lawyer who understands your
case Learn how e-mails and social networking can be used against you If you need
help navigating a high-conflict divorce from a manipulative spouse, this book
includes all of the critical information you need to work through the process of
divorce in an emotionally balanced, productive way.
Dromen aan zee Sherryl Woods 2021-11-16 Chesapeake Shores 1 - Dromen aan zee
Eigenlijk heeft Abby O'Brien helemaal geen tijd om haar jongste zusje, Jess, voor
de zoveelste keer uit de problemen te helpen. Ze heeft het veel te druk met haar
carrière en haar tweelingdochters van vijf. Maar als het om haar zusje gaat, kan
ze geen nee zeggen. Sinds hun moeder hen vijftien jaar geleden in de steek liet,
heeft Abby als oudste van de vijf kinderen de moederrol op zich genomen. Dus reist
ze van New York naar haar geboortestadje Chesapeake Shores. Naast Jess' probleem
wacht haar daar echter een verrassing...
Handboek scheiden en de kinderen Ed Spruijt 2014-08-29 Beroepskrachten hebben
steeds vaker te maken met kinderen en jongeren van gescheiden ouders. Dan komt het
erop aan adequaat te reageren op de problemen van deze kinderen en hun ouders.
Eenvoudig is dat niet, maar gewapend met de kennis en inzichten uit dit boek, zal
de professional beter voorbereid zijn. Dat is belangrijk want: Jaarlijks worden
meer dan zeventigduizend kinderen en jongeren geconfronteerd met de scheiding van
hun ouders. Gemiddeld hebben deze kinderen en jongeren twee keer zo veel problemen
als kinderen uit intacte gezinnen. Vooral een scheiding met veel conflicten, een
vechtscheiding, hakt er bij kinderen in en kan veel sporen nalaten. Deze geheel
herziene en geactualiseerde tweede druk van Handboek scheiden en de kinderen
presenteert de actuele stand van zaken van het (inter)nationale wetenschappelijk
onderzoek naar kinderen en scheiding. Belangrijke nieuwe informatie heeft te maken
met: de effecten van de wet van 2009; nieuwe resultaten uit 2013 van het langjarig
onderzoek Scholieren & Gezinnen; de ontwikkeling van een scheidingsrichtlijn voor
de jeugdzorg; bijzondere initiatieven in jeugdzorg en rechtspraak;
vechtscheidingen en familiedrama's. De informatie is geordend in thema's als
maatschappij, opvoeding, ernstige problemen, wetgeving en ondersteunende
maatregelen. Praktische kennis staat centraal. Deze is te vinden in
praktijkgevallen, tips en adviezen en beschrijvingen van werkwijzen en
programma's. Wetenschappelijke gegevens worden vertaald naar de dagelijkse
situatie.
Men's Guide to High-Conflict Divorce Thomas B. Fitzgerald If you find your self
facing or embroiled in a divorce with a high-conflict individual, my heart goes
out, but you aren't alone. This book is geared towards men who find themselves in
this situation, but the guidance provided is helpful to all genders. Having gone
through a high-conflict divorce and losing my son in the process, I wanted to try
and help someone else in the same shoes. This is valuable information and may just
help you make it through the process intact. Bon chance!
The International Handbook of Parental Alienation Syndrome Richard A. Gardner 2006
The dramatic increase in the number of child-custody disputes since the seventies
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has created an equally dramatic need for a standard reference work that examines
the growing social problem of children who develop an irrational hatred for a
parent as the result of divorce. The International Handbook of Parental Alienation
Syndrome: Conceptual, Clinical, and Legal Considerations features clinical, legal,
and research perspectives from 32 contributors representing eight countries,
building on the work of the late Dr. Richard Gardner, a pioneer in the theory,
practice, diagnosis, and treatment of Parental Alienation Syndrome (PAS). This
unique book addresses the effects of PAS on parents and children, discusses issues
surrounding reconciliation between parent and alienated child, and includes
material published for the first time on incidence, gender, and false allegations
of abuse in PAS. Content highlights examines PAS and the roles of family members,
the criminal justice system, and the need for public awareness and policymakers to
respond to PAS. Descriptive statistics on 84 cases are given, and the factors
affecting reconciliation between the child and target parent are listed. The mild,
moderate, and severe categories of PAS are explored, and the psychological
consequences of PAS indoctrination for adult children of divorce and the effects
of alienation on parents are researched. The role of medical reports in the
development of PAS, sexual abuse allegations, and future predictions on the fate
of PAS children are many of the clinical considerations in this book. The legal
issues concern PAS in American law, criticisms of PAS in courts of law, protecting
the fundamental rights of children in families, family law reform, International
PAS abductions, and the legal requirements of experts giving evidence to courts.
The impact and implications of PAS are immense, and no other single source
provides the depth and breadth of coverage of the topic than the clinical and
forensic chapters in this book.
Родители и взрослые дети. Как разрешить конфликты и восстановить отношения Джошуа
Коулман 2022-08-04 Разрыв с собственным ребенком – одна из самых тяжелых невзгод,
которые могут выпасть на долю родителя. Иногда родители своим поведением
способствуют желанию ребенка держаться на расстоянии, а иногда проблема
заключается в их взрослом ребенке или его супруге. Психолог Джошуа Коулман сам
пережил отчуждение от собственной дочери. В книге обсуждаются распространенные
причины отчуждения, рассказываются истории отчужденных родителей и подробно
разбираются необходимые действия на пути к воссоединению с детьми.В формате PDF A4
сохранен издательский макет книги.
Kaat wil niet meer op bezoek Ludo Driesen 2016-06-16 Als een kind na de
echtscheiding geen contact meer wil met een van zijn ouders… Het PAS - Parental
Alienation Syndrome of Ouderverstotingssyndroom is een begrip dat ingeburgerd is
bij onder meer hulpverleners en juristen die zich met echtscheiding bezighouden.
Niettemin wordt het begrip ook bekritiseerd. Het ouderverstotingssyndroom is niet
alleen moeilijk te definiëren, het is nog veel moeilijker vast te stellen en te
behandelen. Het komt voor bij heel wat vechtscheidingen en mag beschouwd worden
als een van de ergste loyaliteitsconflicten en zelfs als een vorm van
kindermishandeling. Hoe kan het ouderverstotingssyndroom worden vastgesteld? Zijn
er juridische of psychologische oplossingen? En omdat de ouders, de ex-partners,
veruit het grootste aandeel hebben in het ouderverstotingssyndroom, rijst de vraag
of we niet beter spreken van het ex- partnerverstotingssyndroom … Dit boek is
geschreven voor hulpverleners, juristen, ouders en allen die te maken hebben met
echtscheiding, vechtscheiding en ouderverstoting, en ook voor de grootste
slachtoffers, de kinderen.
Scheiden of blijven Mira Kirshenbaum 2016-08-10 Scheiden of blijven? Weinig vragen
veroorzaken zoveel twijfel en slapeloze nachten als deze. Of je een langdurige
relatie hebt of net iemand hebt gevonden, deze vraag is altijd actueel. Veel
boeken proberen de breuk te lijmen. Het bijzondere van dit wijze en nuchtere boek
is dat het duidelijk maakt waar je tussen kunt kiezen, en op welke gronden. Mira
Kirshenbaum heeft als relatietherapeute twintig jaar lang mensen geholpen bij het
zoeken naar de beste oplossing. Haar kennis en ervaring bracht ze bijeen in deze
praktische gids. Ze stelt alle cruciale vragen over je relatie: * Welke fouten kun
je vergeven en welke niet? * Zullen de dingen die je dwarszitten beter of slechter
worden? * Hoe goed is je seksleven en hoe belangrijk vind je dat? * Wat krijg je
als je weggaat; is dat beter of slechter? Vervolgens helpt ze je verder, door stap
voor stap, en met veel voorbeelden uit de praktijk, antwoord op die vragen te
geven. Het resultaat is altijd positief. Als je wilt blijven zul je al lezend
ontdekken hoe waardevol je relatie is. Als je besluit te scheiden zal dit boek je
laten inzien waarom je dat wilt. Ook dat is goed nieuws, want je weet nu waar je
aan toe bent, en je geeft twee mensen hun vrijheid terug. 'Briljant.' - Shere Hite
'Als ik in die situatie terechtkom, wil ik dit boek als raadgever.' - Dr. Pepper
Schwartz, auteur van American Couples en Love between Equals.
High-Conflict Parenting Post-Separation Eia Asen 2020-03-12 High-Conflict
Parenting Post-Separation: The Making and Breaking of Family Ties describes an
innovative approach for families where children are caught up in their parents’
acrimonious relationship - before, during and after formal legal proceedings have
been initiated and concluded. This first book in a brand-new series by researchers
and clinicians at the Anna Freud National Centre for Children and Families
(AFNCCF) outlines a model of therapeutic work which involves children, their
parents and the wider family and social network. The aim is to protect children
from conflict between their parents and thus enable them to have healthy
relationships across both ‘sides’ of their family network. High-Conflict Parenting
Post-Separation is written for professionals who work with high-conflict families
– be that psychologists, psychiatrists, child and adult psychotherapists, family
therapists, social workers, children’s guardians and legal professionals including
solicitors and mediators, as well as students and trainees in all these different
disciplines. The book should also be of considerable interest for parents who
struggle with post-separation issues that involve their children.
The High-Conflict Custody Battle Amy J. L. Baker 2014-11-01 Is your ex-spouse
trying to gain custody of your kids? Has he or she launched a campaign to make you
look like a bad parent, both in the eyes of your children and the law? You aren’t
alone. Unfortunately, high-conflict custody battles are all-too-common in today’s
world. So how can you arm yourself with the mental and legal resources needed to
survive this difficult time and keep your kids safe? In The High-Conflict Custody
Battle, a team of legal and psychology experts present a practical guidebook for
people like you who are engaged in a high-conflict custody battle. If you are
dealing with an overtly hostile, inflammatory, deceitful, or manipulative exspouse, you will learn how to find and work with an attorney and prepare for a
custody evaluation. The book also provides helpful tips you can use to defend
yourself against false accusations, and gives a realistic portrayal of what to
expect during a legal fight. Going through a divorce is hard, but going through a
custody battle can feel like war. Don’t go in unprepared. With this book as your
guide, you will be able to navigate this difficult process and learn powerful
skills that will help you maintain a healthy relationship with your kids, fight
unfair accusations, and uphold your rights as a parent.
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